

St. Paul of the Cross 2021-2022 School Year

School-Wide Learning Expectation: Academically Prepared; Spiritually Evolving; Active Catholic-Christian; Life-Long Learner September 22nd, 2021

64 Years of Developing Students Academically and Spiritually!

Principally Speaking:

Introducing Our Student Council for the 2021-2022 School Year:

President Henry Tello-Belmont

Vice President Maria Holguin Secretary Lidia Araya

Treasurer Laura Sofia Gonzalez

Commissioners:

Religious Activities Rosa Holguin
Publicity Isabella Loau
Nutrition Liam Cervantes
Sports Pablo Gonzalez
School Spirit Sofia Gonzalez

Congratulations to all the Candidates and Winners!

DATES TO REMINDER

NO SCHOOL ON:

TBA:	November 24 th – 26 th
	Thanksgiving
Thursday, Nov. 11 th	December 15th – 31st
Veterans Day	Christmas Vacation

UP COMING EVENTS:

Friday, Sept. 24 th	Friday, Oct. 22 nd
Free Dress \$1	Free Dress \$1
Tuesday, Sept. 28 th	Monday, Oct. 25 th
Mass w/Bishop Trudeau	Red Ribbon Week Starts
Friday, Oct. 1st	Friday, Oct. 29 th
Bless of the Animals 12n	Halloween Festivities
Tuesday, Oct. 5 th	Friday, Oct. 29 th
School Pictures @ 9am	Early Dismissal 12:30pm
Friday, October 8 th	Friday, Oct. 29 th
FSC Uniforms 3-5pm	Red Ribbon Week Ends
Sunday, Oct. 17 th	Monday, Nov. 1st
Family Mass @ 10:30am	Mass-All Saints Day
Thursday, Oct. 21st	Tuesday, Nov. 2 nd
The Great Shake	Dia de los Muertos Service

Follow Us On:

Facebook:

www.facebook.com/spoc.la.mirada

Instagram:

Instagram:spoc.spartans

Wesite:

www.stpaulofthecrosslamirada.org

ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS

Parents/Guardians/Grandparents/Etc. <u>ARE</u>
NOT allowed in our school hallways. If you need to come to the school for any reason, please call the office at (562) 445-4542. You MUST stop & sign in at the office for a visitor pass. NO EXCEPTIONS!

FINGERPRINTING

You must get FINGERPRINTING through

the Los Angeles Archdiocese:

Time: Mon-Fri. 12n-3:40pm & 5pm - 7:20pm Sat. 10am - 1:40pm & 3pm - 5:20pm Please call the school to make an appointment.

Thur., Sept. 30th @ St. Gregory: (562) 941-0115 Tues., Oct. 26th @ St. Hilary: (562) 942-7300

You will need an appropriate photo identification with an expiration date that has not elapsed. Such as:

- State-issued driver's license
- U.S. Passport or U.S. Passport Card
- Federal Government Personal Identity Verification Card

PLEASE GET FINGERPRINTED

WE THANK YOU FOR COMPLYING!

Room Parents

We NEED ROOM PARENTS for all GRADES! Interested Parents call Ms. H 562-445-4542 or

Email: shernandez@spocschool.org

Reverend Patrick Joseph Gannon



Born: September 16th, 1931 Died: September 5th, 2021

In July 1982, Fr. Pat came to St. Paul of the Cross as associate pastor. Following Msgr. Jink's death in 1983, he was named Pastor in March 1984.

Among the projects of Fr. Pat was the renovation and transfer of the parish office to the parish center. He also built and supervised the completion of the new parish hall, Gannon Hall, which is named in his honor. Fr. Pat was a priest for 44 years he had spent half of his priestly ministry at St. Paul of the Cross. He retired on July 1st, 2004. St. Paul of the Cross is so grateful to Fr. Pat for all the works and services he has rendered to the parish. Reverend Patrick Joseph Gannon went home to the Lord on Sunday, September 5, 2021. He was 89 years old.

His services will be at St. Paul of the Cross Parish on Thursday, September 30th, 2021 @ 11:00am

CAR/VENDOR SHOW

Thank YOU to Mrs. Corona and her TEAM,
The Car Show Committee, Parent Volunteers, Car
Clubs, Vendors, Mr. Alvarado's DJ Skills, and the
Chief's ALL-STAR BAND for their hard work and
dedication to our school. Together everyone helped
raise \$8,523.64 for BOOKS and other SUPPLIES!

Prayer Corner

If you would like to add someone to the prayer corner, please send in their name by Monday morning. Thank you.

Please Prayer for:

Sheryl Ann Contreras Jayce Shull Juan Carlos Hernandez

For The Repose of the Soul of: Reverend Patrick Joseph Gannon-20 yrs. As Administrator & Paster of St. Paul of the Cross Matthew Frve – Friend of Ms. H

Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer. ~Philippians 4:6-7

Safeguard Our Kids Training

If you NEED to take the VIRTUS
Training Session, please EMAIL Brenda
Melendez at:

BMelendez@la-archdiocese.org

School Mass

Tuesday, September 28th
Mass w/Bishop Trudeau @
8:30am

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Parents please sign-up.

You need to do 5 BINGOS throughout the year.: **Bingo Hours are on Fridays from 5:30 - 10pm

September 24 th	We Have Enough Parents
October 1 st	We Have Enough Parents
October 8 th	We Have Enough Parents
October 15 th	We NEED 3 More Parents
October 22 nd	We NEED 2 More Parents
BINGO SUPPORTS OUR SCHOOL	

~ Bingo ~

Parents there is a \$50 Fee for NO SHOWS!

September 24 th	October 1st
Elijah Diaz – 1 st	Elijah Diaz – 1 st
Jose Mota – 6 th	Mathew Marta – 1 st
Liam Cervantes – 6 th	Jose Mota – 6 th
Jonathan Michel – 6 th	Jonathan Michel – 6 th
Brianna Ferrer – 4 th	Elise Gonzales – 7 th

Buy Scrip Through

Back- Pack Orders

Online

Please read the update:

You can order Scrip on Mondays and get it Thursdays or sign-up online to buy scrip.